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ORDINANCE INDEX

Texas Power & Light - Suspending the effective date of
proposed revision to the fuel cost factor tariff
schedule.

Uniform Building Code - Amendment to regulate the
construction of homes in those areas of the city which
are subject to aircraft noise.

Traffic Ordinance - Amendment to provide for a 35
M.P.H. speed limit on Inwood Road.

Les Lacs Village - Providing for new regulations for
Les Lacs Village located south of Belt Line Road and
west of Midway Road.

Les Lacs Village - Providing for new regulations
located south of Belt Line and West of Midway Road.

Les Lacs Village - Granting Planned
Development-Townhouse Condominium Zoning on land
located east of Marsh Lane and south of Belt Line
Road.

Folsom Investments - Change the zoning located at Voss
Road and north of Westgrove Drive from Residential to
Commercial.

First City Bank - Allow letter height of logo to be
sixty-six inches located at 14800 Quorum Drive.

Texas.Power & Light - Suspending effective date of
rates.

Watson & Taylor - Allow letter height of attached sign
to be 21 inches located at 4021 Belt Line Road.

Charter Amendment - Ordering Election to be held on
the 3rd day of April, 1982.

Bennigan’s Restaurant - Expand site plan 486 square
feet.

Watson & Taylor - Allow a multiple establishment sign
located at the northwest corner of Belt Line Road and
R~nyon Road.

Uniform Building Code - Amendment to regulate and
control the design, construction, quality of
materials, use and occupany, location and maintenance
of all buildings and structures.
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Health Regulations - Adopting new regulations.

Animal Control - Animal control regulations.


